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Dear Ms Williams
 
Thank you for confirming.
 
We have thankfully been able to finalise the response on behalf of our client in better time than
anticipated. Please find our client’s response in the following link consisting of the documents
listed below - 

 
Letter setting out the response on behalf of Mair Bain of the Derby Climate Coalition
Expert report of Dr Boswell
Appendices to the expert report of Dr Boswell
R (Bain) v SSfT & anr – Statement of Facts and Grounds

 
I should be grateful if you would confirm receipt and please do let us know if you have any
trouble accessing the documents.
 
Kind regards
Lewis
---
Lewis Hadler
Senior Paralegal
Richard Buxton Solicitors
Environmental Planning and Public Law
Office A, Dale’s Brewery, Gwydir Street, Cambridge CB1 2LJ
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